
  

 

September 14, 2015 

 

Virginia Regulatory Town Hall 

Re: Fast-Track Action 4323 / Stage 7233 

The Virginia Lottery is in receipt of, and has reviewed the DPB EIA. The Lottery is satisfied with the EIA 

and has no additional comments. 

 

/s/ Amy K. Dilworth 

Amy Dilworth |General Counsel |Virginia Lottery 

900 East Main Street, Richmond, VA 23219 

Ph: 804-692-7902   

adilworth@valottery.com  
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